
This month we have been 
continuing to construct 
and build lots of dens and 
bridges with branches, 
twigs, tarpaulin and 
twine. The children have 
enjoyed quiet independent 
play as well as working 
together in groups to 
create mini hideouts. 

The preschoolers had a 
rare opportunity to see tree 
sap that had seeped out of 

the outer bark and 
crystalised , they were 

amazed to learn that the 
sap contains all the sugars 

the trees uses to grow. 
They also learnt that the 
sap of the maple tree was 

called maple syrup!



The children have 
been spotting some 
new insects this 
month. We have 
seen many cabbage 
butterflies near the 
garden bed, lots of 
bees and even 
caterpillars!

The children have been 
exploring digging and 

and concealing items in 
the sand since 

receiving their new 
sandpit. It has been a 

big hit both in warm 
and wet weathers.  
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